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July 2019 Newsletter

GNOCLA 

Contact Info: Terry Young, President

bestman@att.net; 504-481-8800

Dear GNOCLA Members, 

Our fall conference, The Greater New Orleans School 
Librarians Conference, will be held on Saturday, October 
19, 2019 at Metairie Park Country Day School.

In early August rmembership renewal and conference 
registration materials will be mailed to members.  At the 
spring meeting the membership voted to update the 
constitution, which increased dues by $4.00/year ($2.00/
year for retired members). Our keynote speaker is a New 
York Times Bestselling Author, Raymond Arroyo.  Check out 
his information on both our webiste and his website.  

A full copy of the revised Constitution and By-Laws

 (April 2019)  is posted on our website.

Fall Conference

Details:  

Date: October 19th

Where: Metairie Park Country 
Day School

300 Park Road
Metairie, LA 70005

Time: 8:00-2:00

Fall Conference, Tentative Agenda is 
posted on our webpage, 
https:/gnocla19.weebly.com under Events

Coming to New Orleans:
International Literacy Association
October 10-13, 2019
https://www.literacyworldwide.org/
conference

American Association of School 
Librarians Conference

November 14-16, 2019
Louisville, KY
https://national.aasl.org/

With our new webpage we no longer have a Facebook page.  If 
you are a Facebook fan, we suggest you follow:
Greater New Orleans School Librarians
American Association of School Librarians
Louisiana Association of School Librarians

Your Executive Board and  members look forward to seeing you at the 
fall conference.  If you know of someone who should be mailed a 
registration packet, email their name and mailing address and email 
address to bestman@att.net  SUBJECT: GNOSLC  Thanks!!!




